
Dear , thank you for request for information, please find our response below. 

Q1. What work is the Office for the PCC undertaking to monitor the implementation and 

uptake of the Community Remedy? 

The OPCC monitors a range of activity relating to Out of Court Disposals and community 
resolution, restorative practices, etc, through data presented at force scrutiny groups such as 
Life of a Crime and monthly performance meetings. We do not specifically monitor the full 
range of activity included on the community remedy menu or how it is locally implemented, 
we did work very closely with Humberside Police and the local authorities to implement the 
Community Remedy and publicise as per our statutory obligations, but we do not routinely 
monitor any local uptake or implementation.  

Q2. Are there currently any plans to revise your Community Remedy document? 

No. We were very thorough when producing the original document and menu of remedy 
options in 2014. We held comprehensive public engagement and surveyed on the 
suggested menu presented to us by the Home Office at the time, the final Remedy menu 
options were agreed by Humberside Police and the local authorities and handed over to 
them for implementation.  

Q3. How have you publicised the Community Remedy to the general public? 

We publicised the results of the Community Remedy consultation to the public in 2014 on 
our website, to allow them to see the full list of options available to them. 

I hope you find this information useful.  If you think that we have not supplied information in 
accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have 
the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal review should be made 
within 30 days and addressed to: 
 
Martin Scoble 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
The Lawns 
Harland Way 
Cottingham 
HU16 5SN  
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can 
be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Louise Cook 
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